
September News  
TODDLERs’ Classes 

 

 

Reminders: 
 Individual picture day is on 

Wednesday, October 7, 2020. 
Please dress your child 
accordingly. 

 Please be sure to have an extra 
set of clothes including socks in 
the case of an accident. 

 Toddler drop-off is 8:50AM to 
9:10AM 

 Please return Parent 
Acknowledgements and Family 
Agreements 

 

BIRTHDAYS: 
Happy Birthday, Ms. Courtney! (9/26) 

Throughout this month, we will focus on caterpillars and butterflies.  We 
will read the book “The Very Hungry Caterpillar”.  We will be introducing 
the color red and the shape, circle. 

Our next unit will be: 
Fall Fun and Pumpkins 

This month we will: 
 

 learn about our five senses 
 create leaf rubbings 
 paint with the color red at 

the easel 
 create butterflies 
 draw shapes and letters 

using applesauce 
 create circles using 

marshmallows and paint 
 and so much more! 


